 “Comments to Draft decision on financial arrangements under the Protocol on PRTR

Signatory- Republic of Armenia”.
 “As you may remember during the PRTRs WGP 3 meeting in November 2013 I informed that for Armenia it is in favor of proposed Option A of the Draft decision on financial arrangements under the Protocol on PRTR”.
After receiving your message regarding above mentioned document we once again discussed the options C and D (supported by EC countries). In these options you propose to establish mandatory scheme of contributions from PRTRs Protocol Parties and Signatories.
We suggest considering once again these options and propose to delete the word <<Signatory>> in options C and D of the <<Draft decision on financial arrangements under the Protocol on PRTR>>. If it’s necessary Signatories can have contribution on voluntary basis for PRTR Protocol.

Best regards,
Mrs. Nune Hovhannisyan

Contact person of PRTRs protocol in Armenia
